
What is the Bee Network?
It is Greater Manchester’s vision to create 
an integrated London-style transport system 
which will join together buses, trams, rail as 
well as cycling and walking.

The vision is to create the perfect 
neighbourhood and the Bee Network will 
connect up every area and community in 
Greater Manchester, making it easy, safe and 
attractive for people to ride, scoot, walk or 
wheel will create a transport system that 
joins up buses, trams, cycling, walking and rail.

The scheme will make trips by foot and bike 
a safe, pleasant experience, contributing to 
the delivery of the UK’s largest cycling and 
walking network.

The Bee Network in Rochdale
Castleton-Rochdale Walking and Cycling Corridor

Issue 6
March 2023

Progress
Over the next few weeks you will start to see completion of the new footpath surface course 
and cycleway surface course (buff colour) in phase one which will really bring everything 
together. 

New turfing works is also being carried out on Manchester Road adjacent the parking lay by 
opposite the Toby.

Vacancies
We are currently recruiting for the 
following roles:

	� Assistant/Trainee Traffic Safety 
Officer (full training will be 
provided)

	� Kerbers/Pavers/Masons
	� General Labourers

Please submit your CV to hr@gcox.co.uk.

Phase two is running concurrently with phase one and we expect this phase to be completed 
by 27th July 2023.  Progress is being helped enormously now that we are in Spring and the days 
are becoming lighter,  warmer and dryer. 

All new carriageway re-surfacing works will now be undertaken in the summer months which 
is much more amenable when laying shiny new tarmac.

Road Closures
The current road closures at Royle Barn 
Road will be removed on Thursday 6th April 
2023 and Keswick Street will be removed on 
Friday 14th April 2023.

Partington Street will be closed from Tuesday 
11th April 2023 until 21st April 2023.

Planned Works 

Phase 1 - 3rd October 2022 to 27th April 2023

Phase 2 - 27th January 2023 to 21st July 2023

Phase 3 - 25th April 2023 to 10th October 2023

For more information about the scheme visit 
www.rochdale.gov.uk/BeeNetwork or to 
sign up for our monthly newsletter send your 
email address to beenetwork_rochdale@
gcox.co.uk.


